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Dear Vendors:
Another round of QUAD CITIES CRUISERS events are upon us.
First, I would like to thank you for your participation in past events.  Such outstanding participation has helped to make our events the best in the Quad Cities.

This year we are offering an early sign-up offer; pay for the first 4 events by April 1st and get the September event for free. This will help us to know who’s onboard and eliminate as much duplication of product as possible.  As always, this will be done on a first come, first serve basis.  
I've attached this year's sign-up form for your use. I hope you are able to participate at some, or all, of the upcoming events.  If you would like to take advantage of this offer, please send your form and payment of $100.00 by April 1st.
On behalf of all of the QUAD CITIES CRUISERS members, we thank you for your participation.

Paul Klauer

Vendor Coordinator
All shows are at South Park Mall
